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May 11, 2001

AD Name 1

AD Name 2

Address 1

Address 2

City, State, Zip

Dear Name:

As the end of the academic year draws closer, I am keenly conscious of all the energy and creativity that move this marvelous College forward. Meeting recently with graduating seniors, I heard repeated accolades for how the St. Norbert College community manifests deep care and concern for each of our students.  They know that they cannot find this at any public university and at very, very few independent colleges.  Special thanks to you for your past support of this exceptional College.

The year has been a good one.  New ideas and strategies are forming that will improve the quality of St. Norbert College.  Student enrollment for the fall appears to be nearing record-breaking numbers. The new facilities built during the course of our last major campaign add to the excitement students experience in the classroom and around campus. 

I am also pleased to give you an early announcement that the College has arranged to have Lech Walesa, former President of Poland and founder of the Solidarity Movement, as a special guest speaker on campus on October 25th.  He will be speaking at 8:00 p.m.  I hope you will make plans to hear this Nobel Laureate and TIME magazine’s Man of the Year’s presentation. 

While the successes we enjoy are obvious, our immediate challenge is ensuring that we will have the resources to increase financial aid to our students. Members of the Institutional Advancement staff will be visiting with you or calling to invite your renewed support.  If you can, please return the gift card in the return envelope provided in the next ten days.  By doing so, you will allow the staff members who will be visiting and calling to maximize the benefits of their work during a very short time span. 

You and I share an appreciation for St. Norbert College, and I encourage you to renew your support before our fiscal year ends (May 31).  Renewing the gift of <$> you made to the St. Norbert Fund last year represents our best hope for providing necessary funds to help our students.  

I appreciate your interest in St. Norbert College and for considering this end-of-the-fiscal-year request. Hearing from you in the next ten days would be a great pleasure.
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Cordially,

William J. Hynes

President 
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